
 

 

 
24 June 2022 
PPS Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 will be holding their Leavers Assembly on Friday 22 July 2022. Parents are invited to attend 
this event which is to take place at 9am. 
 
Please note that photographs or videos are not permitted to be taken during the event. 
 
Please arrive on foot if possible, if driving, please do so with consideration to our neighbours. 

Please arrive at the Winthorpe Road gates and proceed down the path to the School Reception. 

 

A reminder that the following events are also taking place for Year 6 during the last two weeks of 
term: 
 
Monday 11 July - Wednesday 13 July 
Transition week at Hessle High School 
 
Thursday 21 July  
Big Fun visit and barbeque 
 
Please find a copy of the letter regarding the activities on Thursday 21st here, if you haven’t already 
done so, please can you give your permission for your child to participate here by Friday 1 July at 
3.30pm. The original letter did say the deadline was 15 July, however, due to arrangements that need 
to be made we require numbers earlier. Thank you. 
 
If you have any queries,  please do hesitate to contact a member of the Year 6 Team. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs J Spencer 
Head of School 
 

 

 

https://bit.ly/3HNWaV3
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHYZPkHdqJ60aX8W7kJpDMEfeNSSz2CTzixR2vjGd30ftuVw/viewform

